
 
 

Fall Fundraising Campaign 2019 
 

October 24, 2019 
Dear Families, 
 
Thank you for all you have been doing to help get this school year off to a great start! We are 
fortunate to have so many engaged families supporting our students in the classrooms, on the 
playground, at events, and through the Parent Teacher Organization (PTO). ​Another important 
way you can support our school community: give to the fall fundraising campaign.  
 
Did you know that money raised by the PTO funds valuable programs and resources that 
benefit our students, families, teachers, and staff?​ Without your support, many of these would 
not be possible, including the school’s snack pantry and milk fund, our Hmong and Latino Parent 
Empowerment Groups (PEGs), enrichment opportunities like student clubs, resources for 
innovative learning projects, and so much more.  
 
Help us meet our goal to raise $23,000 for our schools.​ ​No gift is too small. Every dollar makes 
a difference. ​Let’s get to 100% participation. 
 
YOU CAN GIVE TO THE FALL FUNDRAISING CAMPAIGN BY:  
● enclosing a check (made out to: Franklin-Randall PTO) in the attached envelope, and sending 

it back in your child's Friday folder 
● donating securely online at franklinrandallpto.org 
● asking your employer to match your donation to double your impact 
The Fall Fundraising Campaign runs Oct. 24 – Dec. 6, 2019. Gifts are tax-deductible. 
 
HOW YOUR DONATION CAN HELP 
❑​ $5 – buys a book for the school library 
❑​ $25 – grows the outdoor classroom 
❑​ $50 – funds important classroom materials  
❑​ $250 – provides after-school transportation so children who want can participate in clubs 
❑​ $300 – brings children, families, and teachers together for Super Science Saturday  
❑​ $1,000 – supports the Franklin-Randall Social Justice Fund, directed by school social workers to 
assist families with basic needs in times of crisis 
❑​ Other amount: $ ________ 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
Jamie Miller & Alison Stites Jackie Anderson & Tasha Moxley  
Co-Presidents Fundraising Co-chairs  
 



 
P.S. Did you know that you can double your impact? Contributions to the Franklin-Randall PTO 
qualify as charitable donations. Ask your employer if they offer an employee matching program. 


